

Ceremony Structure

There are no hard and fast rules when it comes to a naming ceremony they can be brief but full of love. A beautiful way to honor your child and welcome them into the family and your wider circle.

We will usually begin with a moment to let go of stress and to settle into the ceremony, as a parent I know there is always a lost shoe, snotty nose or unexpected nappy change en route to something important that can cause us to get a little flustered but isn't that the

beauty of children!

We will welcome your child and allow a space for you to share your wishes for them for the future.

We will incorporate poems and invite their guide parents to make promises to them to be there as they grow.

Music can be incorporated along with words from the child's parents or guardians to tell us all how life has changed since they arrived & how their unique little personality brightens up their days.

The enhancements can be added to create keepsakes & memories for the child to look back on for years to come. A candle of remembrance can be lit for family members who are not there to share the special day, this can be particularly special if their name has been carried on and given to the child. The ceremony can be closed by releasing balloons or with a special reading or song. There are no rules lets make it a special day for you and your little one.



Enhancements

There are a wide range of enhancements that can be added to a naming ceremony, these may include.

Sand Blending
Tree Planting
A Wishing Tree
Family Handprint in Clay
Hand & Foot Printing
Thumb Print Family Tree
or

Full a time capsule chest with letters of wishes and hopes for the future to the child for them to open when they are older.

The only limit is your imagination

Pricing

Naming & milestone ceremonies cost €250

This includes travel & crafting your ceremony.

I work closely with you beforehand to create a beautiful ceremony full of love and that suits your family.

Zoom calls can be arranged out of hours to allow you to pour yourself a cup of tea to enjoy during our chat after you have put the children to bed.

I have a one ceremony per day policy to allow time for those unpredictable delays that can happen when we are holding ceremonies for children.

I am really looking forward to working with you and your family to create something really special.

Nikki

Saoirse Ceremonies